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Dates for your Diary 

• Y4 to Brighouse – 26th, 27th March 

• Y3 Bellboating (20 pupils) – Monday 

24th March pm and 7 th April  
• Grammar School Admissions: Parent 

& Carer Information Session for Yr 

4&5 parents – Thursday 3rd April – 

9.00am 

• Y5 Black Country Museum trip – 

Monday 7th April 

• Easter Holidays – Start Monday 14th 

April 

• Return to school after holidays – 

Monday 28th April 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I want to take a moment to thank you for your 
continued support and partnership. Your 
encouragement and involvement play a huge 
role in making our school the warm, 
welcoming, and successful community it is 
today. 

Since returning in January, we have had 12 
new children join our school. This is a 
wonderful sign of our growing reputation, and 
we are proud that families are choosing us as 
the place for their children to learn, grow, and 
thrive. 

Our school is built on strong relationships 
between staff, children, and parents, and we 
are grateful for the trust you place in us every 
day. Together, we are creating a school 
where every child feels valued, supported, 
and inspired to achieve their best. 

As Eid fast approaches, I will be sending out 
a letter shortly with details about the 
arrangements in school. Please look out for 
this, and as always, feel free to reach out if 
you have any questions. 

Thank you for being part of our journey! 
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march Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/2fa806d0-7a53-4c76-9286-12db36b0c058/online-safety-newsletter-primary-march-
2025_anglesey-birmingham_28-02-2025.pdf  

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
                                                                          

 

                                                                                                          
                                                                                           Answer from last week: B. Allstaff 

 
. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week… 
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WilloW hub fun 

Willow made a tractor out of boxes and had great fun. They are learning about farms and are 
reading the story Farmyard Hullabaloo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

year 5 

 
Year 5 pupils had an experience day at King Edward VI Handsworth School for girls. They took 
part in fun art activities using clay. What a great experience for our children. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

the zePheniah forest 

INFORMATION BELOW FROM THE ZEPHANIAH FOREST: TREES PLEASE, POETRY 
PLEASE? THE ZEPHANIAH POETREE TRAIL LAUNCH 
 

SATURDAY 19TH APRIL 2025 | 12:00PM – 15:00PM  

 

Calling all winning poets and Benjamin Zephaniah enthusiasts – 

 

The Zephaniah Forest tree planting is complete! In an ultimate ceremony in memory of 

Benjamin Zephaniah, the winning poets of Trees Please, Poetry Please? will read their 

submissions, and adorn the 65 trees with the 65 poems to create a physical Zephaniah Poetree 

Trail. This is addition to the poems being documented online using TreePlotter (where we log 

and create Tree Trails and survey data), and eventually on the website with text and image 

updates of each tree. 

 

We will meet in Burbury Park, Newtown, at the first Farm Street entrance, at midday on 19th 

April – one week after Benjamin Zephaniah Day 12th April – to celebrate the intermingling of 

nature and arts, dressing Benjamin’s trees with beautiful dedicated poetree. We’ll begin from 

the first tree that was planted by Qian Zephaniah, through to the final 65th tree planted by his 

family, friends, community, and poets. Benjamin and his family lived on Farm Street when he 

was a child, so we will be able to retrace steps that he has taken many years before... 

 

The poems will be laminated and tied to the trees, so this temporary, non-invasive method of 

display doesn't disturb or damage the trees. Therefore, we hope the wonderful poets will return 

to replace their poems when they are worn. Alongside the Burbury Park Community Forum and 

Birmingham Empowerment Forum caring for the orchard, we want to encourage the community 

and those involved with this project to come back, ensuring the trees are healthy, and the forest 

is thriving for Benjamin. 

 

This project has been crowdfunded through Spacehive, sponsored by Trees for Cities, Veolia, 

Birmingham City Council’s UK Shared Prosperity Fund with West Midlands Combined Authority 

and the UK Government, and is in partnership with the Benjamin Zephaniah Family Legacy 

Group. We wholeheartedly thank every group and individual that has contributed to Benjamin’s 

legacy mini forest in Newtown (a full list of sponsors will also be available on our website soon); 

through your donations, time, and support, Benjamin’s legacy will last another 65 years, and 

another, and another. 

 



 

See the comment section for the full list of winning poets. See The Zephaniah Forest Poetree 

Trail on TreePlotter here (work-in-progress): https://uk.pg-cloud.com/BTP/?scenario=BZforest  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fuk.pg-cloud.com%2fBTP%2f%3fscenario%3dBZforest&c=E,1,rkL4vZf-Uuftg-tw1mZWfVRzip5jFJ7SlDNe_zpx1EUD_-MZo_VUxU6bsbUaKzziPilRu--m5Vsf5FWZT6CUrEM1hL4meimt4aSIhE9StlJ8yMNl_J73GA,,&typo=1


 

 

 

 

Winners 

Some thumbs up x4 and some times table badges, all from 4I 
 
Saira, Maya, Aasiyah, Nuha, Hannah, Eraaz, Hannah, Jude, Tahin, Iqra, Aiyan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pots anD Pans 

If you are clearing out your kitchen cupboards, we need your pots, pans and utensils for the 
mud kitchen in KS1. If you have any, hand them to your child’s class teacher or to the office 
please. Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

art 

Class 4I art this half term is looking at Greek gods. They have used clay to make their tiles. 
Thank you Miss Roberts-Lawler. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Find more photographs in The Gallery on our website.  
 
https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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slb art sculPtures 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Find more photographs in The Gallery on our website.  
 
https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 
 
 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/gallery-2024-2025/

